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The CPC committee last met at the March Quarterly meeting, at which it was decided to work on 

creating a business card, as modeled by other area CPC committees. A rough draft of this business 

card can be found below. Once finalized a Spanish version of the business card will be made available 

as well. The hope is that this will be distributed to various professional communities and will be made 

available for districts to use as well. Additionally, CPC has talked about making themselves available 

for any events to help educate districts/intergroups on the role of CPC. We are continuing to review 

the CPC recommendations and have been attending various events with CPC pamphlets and the Area 

CPC display. 

 

 

 

 


